
Change Control Notification: Additional Sterilization Facility Validated for

BioClean™ S-BPBP, S-BPFP and VFM - LSCCN077

Dear Valued Customer,

At  Ansell,  we  are  committed  to  delivering  products  of  the  highest  quality  and  ensuring
customer satisfaction. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our services, we are pleased
to  inform you  of  a  significant  development  that  will  further  strengthen  our  commitment  to
product quality and reliability.  In response to the growing demand for our products, and to
fortify our supply chain against unforeseen challenges, we have recently successfully validated
the following products at our in-house sterilization facility – Ansell Melaka,  Malaysia.

Style Description

S-BPBP-1-BL
BioClean™ Permaflow Irradiated Cleanroom Ballpoint

Pen - Blue

S-BPBP-1-BK
BioClean™ Permaflow Irradiated Cleanroom Ballpoint

Pen - Black

S-BPFP-BK1 BioClean™ Permaflow Sterile Cleanroom Sharpie - Black

S-BPFP-BL1 BioClean™ Permaflow Sterile Cleanroom Sharpie - Blue

S-BPFP-RD1 BioClean™ Permaflow Sterile Cleanroom Sharpie - Red

VFM210-L BioClean™ Clearview Sterile Looped Visor Facemask

VFM210-T
BioClean™ Clearview Sterile Tie on Visor Facemask

(MOQ/MTO)

VFM210-T-
SLOT

BioClean™ Clearview Sterile Tie on Visor Facemask

Products sterilized at Ansell Melaka will be indicated on the Certificate of Irradiation (COI) as
shown below and the shipper case will display the following sterilization sticker:

STERILIZATION STICKER - Indicator dot turns red after gamma irradiation.

CLICK HERE FOR THE CERTICATE of IRRADIATION

https://info.ansell.com/dc/f5HkT0X90EegpH1vFoYgW5zDWlgGq-GfVPkFIKz0v6jBjsSuG1yiQmWGCwYIIT2oJu3FWV1nMliydu1N2Bn-JStpKdT2a4oWbVzJ-IkNsDbCPIXsTWHOSP4DnoAU4Iumog3poW46YtuHda2QgWxLdBw24RS5YTjgPUmlGua123zNqpkRSHyCLuLe-I2hIkpNt69IHJeb84LKKMr2-gxg1ri-YIrAcHyPW4ykY4MYOtKafSej-0JJlWpGfiVo_aJqggEZsHTb5Sm6Op3hRJU82EvhiPx-DSyMYYvK9lZgurw=/NjE1LVROVy0wNzEAAAGQuvU4YyoxXqXFctymsFHIdzykKEnQ7-kSWyt6w0C1cqGOj_A3mvJdtnC0oM1Wb7fpuvyM9Sw=


Please contact  your  local  Ansell  Customer  Service  department  or  your  local  Ansell  Sales
Representative if you have any questions regarding any of the information contained within this
announcement.

Thank you for your continued loyalty and trust in Ansell.

Sincerely,

Ekaterina BOGOMOLOVA
EMEA Sr. Director, Marketing


